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Dear Mr Bramidge  
 
HARLOW LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN EXAMINATION 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 15 June together with the Schedule of Responses to the 
consultation on the Main Modifications, including officer comments on these, and copies of the 
responses themselves. All these documents should be put on the examination website for 
information together with this letter.  
 
The responses to the consultation will now be reviewed and as a result there may be some 
instances where amendments to the MMs are required.  The finalised list of MMs as the result 
of this process will be published alongside my final report in due course.  
 
Any Additional (minor) Modifications such as that suggested for paragraph 19.3 or changes to 
the AMs already published are a matter for the Council.     
 
Unfortunately given the slight slippage that has occurred, the need for consideration of one or 
two new matters and internal checking of the report before issue it is now unlikely the final 
report will be available until sometime in July. 
       
 
Yours sincerely 
 

David Reed 
 
INSPECTOR  




